
From: Kellie Pinon [mailto:kelliepinon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 4:32 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop Northern Pass 
 
Kellie Pinon 
11 Eagle's Nest Rd 
Warren, NH 03279 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Northern Pass is a detriment to the beauty and ecology of NH. It will not be a sustainable source of jobs and certainly 
will scar the prestigious landscape that makes NH unique by clear cutting forests and harming the forest floor.  
 
Northern Pass construction through the town of Plymouth would most certainly cause a disruption in traffic to local 
businesses and could very easily put some shop owners out of business. 
 
I urge you to listen to us, the residents of NH, to protect our granite state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kellie Pinon 
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